
ACCESSING PAYCHECKS  

***IMPORTANT INFORMATION - PLEASE READ*** 
 

 

 

We now have an online employee portal for the paper less delivery of 

paystubs.  As of January 15, 2014 payroll, we will no longer send paper pay 

stubs for employees who receive direct deposit.  Al l employees, including 

substitutes, need to set up their accounts as soon as possible.  Employees 

who currently receive paper paychecks are urged to participate in the 

direct deposit program.   Your first check will alw ays be a “live” check. 

 

Please go to the district’s website at www.evesham.k12.nj.us from any 

internet connected device.  Click on the STAFF TAB and select Payroll and 

Benefits.  You will then see two web addresses. The  first address is what 

you should use to register for the portal.  Once re gistered, you will use the 

second web address to log on and obtain your inform ation.  Please note, 

you will find your employee number on any recent pa ystub.  Also, you will 

be responsible to print up your own W-2 each year f rom this site.  

 

 


